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Holiday Weekend a Quiet One for Atchison Police
It was an extended Fourth of July holiday weekend, but a relatively quiet one for the
Atchison Police Department.

That word coming from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson.
Wilson says the decrease in calls related to fireworks 1s becoming a trend.
(Play audio)

Wilson adds there were few disturbance calls and no traffic accidents within city limits
over the holiday weekend.

Atchison Fire Chief Mike McDermed says his department responded to a couple of
fireworks-related calls over the Fourth of July Holiday, one of which resulted in minor
damage to a home at 1700 Parallel Street.



